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CITY OF ROCKLIN  
PLANNING COMMISSION 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

January 17, 2017 
 

TIME:  6:30 PM  
PLACE:    Council Chambers, 3970 Rocklin Road 

www.rocklin.ca.us 
 

   

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission Meeting of January 17, 
2017 has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.   
 
 ALL ITEMS scheduled to be heard on January 17th will be heard at the next 
regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting on February 7, 2017. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Rocklin Planning Commission will 
be February 7, 2017, beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers located in 
Rocklin City Hall,  3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California 95677. 
 
 
  
 
 
Dated: January 11, 2017          
      Terry Stemple, Administrative Specialist 
        
 
 


